
As per the guidelines received from GGSIPU regarding the Swachhta Pakhwada (from 23rd 

January – 06th February 2020), a cleanliness drive is going to be organised by the NSS cell of 

MSIT & MSI on 5th Feb 2020, at 2:30 pm in the ground. The aim of this drive is to inculcate the 

need for cleanliness in our surroundings. NSS cell invites all employees (Teaching and Non -

Teaching), NSS student Volunteers and other students of MSI-MSIT to participate in the event. 

 

 


